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Although the COVID restrictions are to remain in place until after we break-up 
for summer, we are still determined to enjoy a productive term.  As you will have 
seen on the class curriculum information sheets for parents, our learning is still 
full and exciting so we have lots to be getting on with! - Stay Safe,  

OUR GOOD WORK 
STARS OF THE WEEK 

 

YR – Mason Matier 
Y1 – Arthur Ryder          

Y2 – Georgia Draper            
Y3 – Mason Hardaker          

Y4 – Friday Teams Group   
Y5 – Isabelle Harrison 

Y6 – Corey Murphy             
 

 

Year 4 at HOME!  
Our Yr 4 pupils have been isolating this week and doing their work at home. 

We thought it would be good to share examples of work they’ve been doing. 

As well as Maths and English, part of this week’s art work was creating 

their own plant and garden picture and as you can see they’ve all had their 

  

 
 

 

own wonderful ideas – thanks to Alexis, Kayden, Bella, Alfie and Sophie 

for their great work.  We look forward to seeing you all back next week! 

 

Gates opening at 3pm 
In order to give our pupils as much 
time as possible with their outdoor 

learning, we are now not going to open 
our gates until 3pm.  Please try to 

arrive after this time and remember to 
keep your social distance – Thank You. 

 
 

 

 

Breakfast Club 

 

Operates daily for pupils: 

From 7:30am - £2.50 

 From 8:00am - £2.00 

 

 

Attendance Superstars 
          

This week’s best attendance goes 

to Year 3 with 99.1% 

Well DONE!  

Keep up the good work and 

remember to try and help your 

class by being in every day! 

NO PHONES PLEASE 

Don’t forget phones should NOT 
be used on school grounds. 

Thank You 

 

Riding Bikes and School 
We want to encourage children to keep fit 
and do exercise but we must also ensure 

their safety.  For this reason, we cannot let 
children ride their bikes unaccompanied 
from school. Please make sure you either 

walk with them or leave their bikes at 
home.  They cannot ride on their own. 

Thank you, Mr Crabtree 
 

 

 

Well done 

Whitworth Valley 
Well done to Whitworth Valley 

under 11s for winning the North 

Bury Junior Football League. 

Congratulations to two of our 

Yr6 pupils, Archie and Corey, as 

part of the winning team! 
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